WALNUT YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING
ON MARCH 13,2017
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Youth Advisory
Commission scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on Monday, March 13, 2017 is cancelled and will not be
held. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 10 2017, at 5:00 p.m., at the Walnut

Council Chambers.

DATED: March 6,2017

Iz

Chris Vermeer, Executive Assistant

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

[ CHRIS VERMEER, declare, as follows:

That I am the Executive Assistant to the Youth Advisory Commission of the City of
Walnut; do hereby certify that I caused to be posted at a conspicuous place at or near the door of
the Walnut City Hall, 21201 La Puente Road, at which said meeting was to be held, within 24
hours of said adjournment.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on March 6, 2017 at Walnut, California.

P —

Chris Vermeer, Executive Assistant




